
WEST LYNN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
12th November 2021 

Email: office@westlynnprimary.co.uk 

Contact Governors: 

chairofgovs@westlynnprimary.co.uk 

www.westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk 

Find us on Facebook and Twitter 

Next week 

 

 

 

Don’t forget for those that have 
tickets - the Friends Cinema Club 
will be on Friday 3rd December at 

4pm until 6pm– we will see you 
there! 

 

 

 

 

  

  



Congratulations you raised 

£111! Thank you 

A huge thank you to Mrs. Scott and the round table for arranging this amazing visit 

with Pudsey.  I know how much the children enjoyed the visit, not to mention the 

staff who were thoroughly overexcited! All of the Reception Children were thrilled 

by how tall and fluffy he was when they had a cuddle! 



Once again this year, to keep in line with Covid guidelines we will 
hold our Christmas parties in the classrooms and instead of asking 
for donations of food request donations of money to be paid on 
Parentpay.  We will then purchase our party food directly from the 
supermarket and ensure it is prepared in line with guidance. 

The payment is now available on parentpay, please could you make 
the payment by 6th December at the latest.  The parties will be 
held in the week beginning 13th December, the exact dates will be 
given to you in due course.  Thank you for your continued support!  

Date Who does this apply to? What is the event? 

3rd December Ticket Holders Friends Cinema Club 

7.12.2021 Year 4 Romans invading Clenchwarton 

9.12.2021 Whole School Friends Panto  

10.12.2021 Whole School Flu Vaccination 

13.12.2021 Reception, Y1 & Y2 Nativity Performance 1.30pm 

14.12.2021 Reception, Y1 & Y2 Nativity Performance 9.30am 

14.12.2021 Reception, Y1 & Y2 Nativity Performance 4pm 

16.12.2021 EVERYONE! Christmas Jumper Day 

School Christmas Dinner 

Friends Christmas Disco! 

17.12.2021 Whole School  Last day at school 

4.01.2022 Whole  Welcome Back to School 



Miss Walder would like to 

give a huge well done to all 

of Class 4 for  outstanding 

behaviour on their school 

trip this week 



We had more cross country success this week with our group who did            

fantastically at the 2nd stage of the Country cross country races.  Everyone 

once again did their very best and proved how talented the children from West 

Lynn really are.  Especially Lilah-Rose who showed her stamina and                      

determination by coming first and getting another Medal!  Well done! 





New Opportunity! 


